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Dear Mr. Armstrong

The remediation of the contaminated Bishop Tube site must be completed! Clean water is one
of our country’s greatest assets. We drink it, play in it, enjoy and depend on the life it brings to
all things.

You must do a complete job, the current plan not adequate to protect the Little Valley Creek.
All toxic materials must be removed from the soil and a complete and long term solution must
be put into place.
Sincerely,
William G Haarz III

Philadelphia,PA

Sincerely,
William Haarz 

2318 Poplar Street, apt3
Philadelphia, PA 19130
United States




